
 

 

 

 
 
 
Re: Regulated Heavy Metals   
 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information regarding Reduction of Toxics in 
Packaging and compliance to TPCH Model Toxics in Packaging Legislation. 
 
We have established through certification from our raw material supplier(s), and/or through 
independent laboratory analysis that Cadmium, Hexavalent Chromium, Lead, or Mercury are not 
present in our packaging products, or have any incidental concentration levels that exceed 100 
parts per million. 
 
In addition, Cadmium, Hexavalent Chromium, Lead, or Mercury are not intentionally added, or 
used in our manufacturing process. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Regards, 

 
Randy Samples 
Quality & Food Safety Director 
 


